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Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 
 
Just a very quick letter to wish you all a good half term break with your families. 
 
The Year 7s have completed their first term here and they continue to settle really well – they are a real 
credit to you and our school. 
 
If your child is in Year 11, please look out for a newsletter from Mr Evans – it contains lots of half term 
revision information from their GCSE teachers. Please encourage them to read the newsletter and make 
note of all important dates and deadlines, along with the top tips for a successful Year 11. 
 
Lastly, you may be aware that, as a school community, we had some very sad news this week. Many of 
you may remember Ms Cunningham, who was a Cover Supervisor (amongst her many roles, which 
included being a Maths & PE Teacher for many students) up until about Easter of this year - indeed she 
worked at TWS for over 20 years! Very sadly, Ms Cunningham died earlier this week and as a school 
community, we are sending our condolences to her family and friends. In the new term there will be a 
book of condolences in the foyer of our main reception, where students can perhaps write messages to 
the family, or memories of Ms Cunningham or just sign their name to show the family they are thinking 
of them. You, too, are also more than welcome to pop in and sign the book, our receptionists will be more 
than happy to help.  
 
Have a good break from the routine of school! 
 
With very best wishes 

 
Sharon Nicholls 
Head of School 
 

 


